
Calling Conservatives: New public
appointments announced. Housing
Ombudsman – and more

Four years ago, the TaxPayers’ Alliance reported that “in the last year, five
times more Labour people were appointed to public bodies than Tories”.

Since then, the figures have varied, and some Conservative members or
supporters have been selected to fill important posts. 

Nonetheless, it remains the case that, since it took office in 2010, our
Party has punched beneath its weight when it comes to public
appointments. One of the reasons seems to be that Tories simply don’t apply
in the same number as Labour supporters.

To help remedy this, every fortnight we put up links to some of the main
public appointments vacancies, so that qualified Conservatives might be aware
of the opportunities presented.

– – – – – – – – – –

Department of Business, Energy, and Industrial Strategy – Small Business
Commissioner

“We are seeking to appoint the UK’s first Small Business Commissioner. This
is a new statutory role covering the UK and established under provisions
within the Enterprise Act 2016. The Small Business Commissioner will enable
small businesses to resolve payment disputes with their larger customers and
avoid future issues by encouraging a culture change in how businesses deal
with each other. They will provide general advice and guidance to small
businesses to prevent disputes occurring in the first place, direct them to
existing support and help them resolve their complaints about payment
issues.”

Time: Full-time.

Remuneration: £120,000-£130,000 per annum.

Closes: 27 March

– – – – – – – – – –

UK Research & Innovation – Board Members

“The UKRI Board will be expected to support the set-up of the organisation,
providing clear strategic direction and oversight, promoting the importance
of UK Research and Innovation and supporting the senior leadership team of
the organisation to embed new ways of working across UKRI… As well as the
above requirements which would be expected for all UKRI Board Members, there
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are specific roles on the Board that will require additional expertise, and a
larger time commitment to UKRI.”

Time: 20 days per annum.

Remuneration: £9,180 per annum, plus £459 per diem for extra days.

Closes: 31 March

– – – – – – – – – –

Intellectual Property Office – Chair of the Steering Board

“The Intellectual Property Office Steering Board is responsible for advising
the CEO and Minister on the overall direction and policies of the IPO. It
ensures the IPO delivers on its strategic priorities and that resources are
allocated effectively for their delivery.  The Steering Board also regularly
reviews the management and performance of the IPO and ensures high standards
of corporate governance are maintained at all times. The role of Chair is an
important one and demands effective strategic leadership of the Board and the
ability to speak on its behalf.  The Chair will work closely with the full-
time Chief Executive, who is the IPO’s Accounting Officer.”

Time: 22 days per annum.

Remuneration: £450 per diem up to £10,000 per annum, plus “reasonable
expenses”.

Closes: 31 March

– – – – – – – – – –

UK Hydrographics Office – Independent Non-Executive Director (Digital)

“The UKHO Board meets regularly to review business performance and progress,
ensure good governance and to consider the strategy to move the business
forward. Fellow non-executive board members bring a variety of experiences
and this appointment complements that range of skills. You will provide
expertise to consider and challenge the technological information and
knowledge management aspects of our complex, challenging and niche business.
The navigation market is undergoing major changes to its international
regulatory model, the global maritime economy and the level of competition in
provision of data is escalating.”

Time: 30 days per annum.

Remuneration: £18,000 per annum plus expenses.

Closes: 31 March

– – – – – – – – – –

Independent Monitoring Board – National Chair
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“We are looking for an outstanding individual to lead the IMB operation
through a period of internal reform and change; and at a time when
strengthened independent scrutiny is an important part of the Government’s
prison safety and reform programme.
The recent White Paper on Prison Safety and Reform set out plans to
‘strengthen the governance arrangements and accountability for IMBs, to
support them in providing high quality scrutiny’ and the successful candidate
will work closely with the Deputy Director IMB Secretariat lead to put the
new governance arrangements and processes in place.”

Time: Eight days per month.

Remuneration: £400 per diem plus expenses.

Closes: 03 April

– – – – – – – – – –

Central Arbitration Committee – Chair

“The CAC is an independent statutory authority with specific functions
relating to trade unions and employers. The most significant function of the
CAC is adjudicating on the recognition and de-recognition of trade unions for
collective bargaining in the workplace. This is carried out by applying the
underpinning UK trade union recognition legislation when considering a
union’s application for collective bargaining in a workplace, whilst seeking
agreement between a union and the employer where possible. The incoming Chair
will also set the strategic direction of the CAC by monitoring developments
in employment law, reviewing the CAC’s case work and its performance, and
identifying risks and succession planning.”

Time: One day per week.

Remuneration: £25,357 per annum (full-time equivalent), annual increases.

Closes: 10 April

– – – – – – – – – –

Marine Management Organisation – Chair

“The non-executive Chair of the MMO will lead the Board, set the overall
strategic operational direction of the MMO, ensure good governance and with
the Board, hold the Executive to account. The Chair will be responsible for:
providing effective leadership and strategic direction to develop a cohesive
and focused Board which recognises the need to work collaboratively with the
Defra group, wider Government, other delivery bodies and stakeholders to
deliver Government objectives effectively and efficiently…”

Time: Eight days per month.

Remuneration: £40,459 per annum.
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Closes: 18 April

– – – – – – – – – –

Department for Communities and Local Government – Housing Ombudsman

“The Housing Ombudsman has responsibility for investigating complaints
against social landlords in accordance with the Housing Ombudsman Scheme.
Housing is an important part of everyone’s lives and issues relating to our
homes can have a huge emotional impact. The Housing Ombudsman plays an
important role in ensuring the fair resolution of disputes, aiming to resolve
problems quickly and efficiently. Rented housing plays a vital role in the
nation’s housing and we are keen to see that tenants experience good
standards of service regardless of whether their landlord is a local
authority, housing association or private landlord.”

Time: Full time.

Remuneration: Up to £120,000 per annum.

Closes: 23 April
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